
 
 

 

 
Dear Colleague: 
 
On behalf of the Cleveland Clinic Heart, Vascular and Thoracic Institute and the Association of Black 
Cardiologists, Inc., we invite you to participate as an exhibitor at our upcoming course, Cardiovascular 
Update 2025 for Primary Care and General Cardiology, on October 16-17, 2025. Now in its 7th year, we 
expect to have 200 practitioners attend this meeting. 
 
This program will be a live event at the Marriott Cleveland Downtown at Key Center in Cleveland, Ohio. 
 
This course will bring together experts in cardiovascular disease (CV) for a review of CV 
fundamentals and the most important changes in CV medicine including the diagnosis and 
management of commonly encountered CV conditions in the primary care and general cardiology 
setting.  
 

More information on the program can be found at http://ccfcme.org/CVUpdate25. 
 

The CME activity is directed to providers who care for patients at risk for CVD and those with acute and 
chronic cardiovascular conditions, including general cardiologists, internal medicine specialists, primary 
care providers, family physicians, residents, fellows, nurse practitioners, physician assistants, nurses, and 
pharmacists. 

To view exhibit details and reserve your space, click here.  The opportunity to exhibit is available to 
all companies.  

 
If you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to contact me. 
 
We look forward to your participation. 
 
Kindest regards,  
 
Jyl Rhoden 
Cleveland Clinic Center for Continuing Education 
rhodenj@ccf.org 
216-401-6491 
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